Important Information for KASD Parents
Concerning Elementary School Assignment

Public elementary school children in the Kimberly Area School District
will attend one of four elementary schools; Janssen (JAN), Sunrise
(SUN), Westside (WES), or Woodland (WDL).

Students are assigned to attend an elementary school based on where
they live. If a student lives in the Janssen School attendance area they
will be assigned to attend Janssen, if they live in the Sunrise School
attendance area they will be assigned to attend Sunrise, etc. (see
attached map).

The KASD may allow elementary students to attend a different school
other than the one they are assigned to attend with the exception of
Woodland Elementary. Students that live in the Janssen, Sunrise, or
Westside attendance areas will not be allowed to attend Woodland
Elementary. Likewise, students in the Mapleview Intermediate
attendance area will not be allowed to attend Woodland Intermediate.
This exception is due to space availability at Woodland schools.

The main criteria for approving or denying the request for a different
elementary school will be the number of students per class. Some
decisions will not be made until mid-August. The superintendent of
schools is responsible for making the decision.

Use the attached form to request an elementary school change.
Contact Superintendent of Schools Dr. Bob Mayfield at 788-7900 if you
have any questions.



H
=
H

LT

2

R I

o 0t o AN B

apISISOM |:|

usssuep |:|

puB|pPOOAA |:|

s[]
900¢ Sealy aduepuany Atejuswa|g asSv

asuun

Juswdojanag uodn paulwigleq ag oL |:|





